
 

 

January 4, 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

  

Just a reminder that the PDAs (baby photos followed by a quote) for your student's yearbook 
are due this Friday, January 6th. Please refer to the previous email regarding PDAs for 
instructions on sending PDAs in. PDAs are available for purchase 
at https://sd44.schoolcashonline.com and must be emailed to the Carson yearbook team 
at Carsongrad2023@gmail.com before the deadline. 

  

Also, make sure to purchase your yearbook to see your student's PDA and grad quote as well as 
the PDAs and quotes of their friends and classmates, also available for purchase 
on https://sd44.schoolcashonline.com. 

  

Regards, 

Carson Yearbook 
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